
From: Eddie McCarthy
To: Alan Day; Ed McCarthy; Monique Norman
Subject: Contest of A&M Application
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 2:56:09 PM

Mr. Day,
 
Thank you for the time on the phone this afternoon. This email is to confirm that on behalf of Badgerjack
Resources, Copora Farms, High Timber, and DBT Investments that we are withdrawing our contest of the
A&M application for, I believe, 1900 ac.ft.
 
Thanks,
~Eddie McCarthy
 
 
Eddie R. McCarthy III
McCarthy & McCarthy, L.L.P.
1122 Colorado St., Suite 2399
Austin, Texas 78701
512-904-2311

Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and
may be a confidential communication privileged by law. Any unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution,
disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
us immediately by return e-mail and kindly delete this message from your system. Thank you in advance
for your cooperation.
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